
Technip Energies convenes its 2024 Annual General Meeting

March 26, 2024

Technip  Energies  (PARIS:TE)  (the  “Company”),  a  leading  Engineering  &  Technology  company  for  the  energy  transition,  today  announces  the
publication of the Convening Notice for its Annual General Meeting (AGM), which will be held on May 7, 2024, at 2:00 p.m. CEST in Schiphol, the
Netherlands.

The  Convening  Notice,  agenda  and  explanatory  notes,  as  well  as  other  relevant  meeting  documents  are  available  at:
https://investors.technipenergies.com/news-events/agm

The Company’s 2023 Annual Report is available at:
https://investors.technipenergies.com/financial-information/results-center

About Technip Energies

Technip Energies is a leading Engineering & Technology company for the energy transition, with leadership positions in Liquefied Natural Gas (LNG),
hydrogen and ethylene as well as growing market positions in blue and green hydrogen, sustainable chemistry and CO2 management. The company

benefits from its robust project delivery model supported by extensive technology, products and services offering.

Operating in 34 countries, our 15,000 people are fully committed to bringing our client’s innovative projects to life, breaking boundaries to accelerate
the energy transition for a better tomorrow.

Technip Energies shares are listed on Euronext Paris. In addition, Technip Energies has a Level 1 sponsored American Depositary Receipts (“ADRs”)
program, with its ADRs trading over-the-counter. For further information: www.ten.com.

Contacts

Investor Relations

Phillip Lindsay
Vice-President, Investor Relations
Tel: +44 203 429 3929
Email: Phillip Lindsay

Media Relations

Jason Hyonne
Press Relations & Social Media Lead
Tel: +33 1 47 78 22 89
Email: Jason Hyonne

 

Attachment

Press release - TEN convenes its 2024 AGM

https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=h8_3UbHpTK89xp2sWWJ5NfcK6vYMb10Vz15kFuKrR9x1cYB4op0yawDdBHzOBlheV9EXDDff4CebfYdJtbwOfHYeJW-YZWchuM1t3dYA37H_kJxxRTyRKLKDHw34AMOkQhOneYGY-IqPFxJwleRQdtX80VFoUBkJFlDhdsqbknX0YEmxqzbyq7RTwHwRMOqa
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=h8_3UbHpTK89xp2sWWJ5NfcK6vYMb10Vz15kFuKrR9x1cYB4op0yawDdBHzOBlhe_WmnbxghIP8Fleo7DHi5M8ZJ_m_GjnZ5ZPVeIHUKyvcBbC2iFclx7sh1ERDpBx5YQVDzPtfJsN1asaaETd29Mrwra6lwFISyLwx4H4wS_ceOTchlt-38fVvPNyWnOzfiziAzd9IzqDRqOiCfc19fgzcC7HCTLtomac6E4qKy0WI=
https://www.globenewswire.com/Tracker?data=AHtOfm7Yg4lN8YFCNz8QXYNIPZthBr6WkoazqYhEmKvt0KMVPzKUHJWyZT9eRg4pheq82U7a6-6zBNr7ttX7OQ==
mailto:investor.relations@ten.com
mailto:media_@ten.com
https://ml-eu.globenewswire.com/Resource/Download/0c100daa-d9f5-4a27-a3a6-836c175bc4ce

